Tri-Township Consolidated School Corporation

M. Kelly Shepherd Superintendent

LaCrosse and Wanatah Schools

PO Box 249, 309 School Drive Wanatah, IN 46390 219-754-2709, Fax 219-754-2793

Date: 7-1-2018

From: M. Kelly Shepherd, Superintendent

Subject: Meeting Notice

XXX

Meeting Notice

The Tri-Township Consolidated School Corporation will have a Board Meeting on Friday, July 6, 2018 at 8:00 am., at Wanatah School. The Board will meet to discuss an award for an LED lighting contract.

XXX

M. Kelly Shepherd